Parent Club Minutes from 11/28/23

In attendance: Jennifer Madison, Jennifer Schwah, Erika Youngblood, Erlita Lopez, Amanda Jukes, Nicole Gideon, Jenny Garrison
Principal’s Report- No reports from the principal.

President’s Report- Jennifer S. informed us that she has e-mailed the owner of the Wigwam and was
thinking about possibly having a party on January16th or 17*. She will follow up and get back with us.
She also informed us that she would look into submitting a page on Facebook for the Parent Club.

Treasurer’s Report- Erika Y. reported that trash bag sales are still trickling in. She also reported that
Mrs. Tapy had turned in some receipts. Erika was also wondering how much money we still have in
Paypal.

Movie Night- Jenny G. will be hosting movie night on December 8" @ 6:30. Out of the approved list,
she has chosen, “Grinch.” There will be a sign-up genius created for 8™ grade volunteers.

Family Festival- The family festival will be held on January 27t this year to help kick-off Catholic
Schools Week. There will be a committee meeting for this event on December 3,

Stuffy Sleep-over Event- lennifer S. had a wonderful idea that she had seen at the Public Library. The
idea is to have a child send in their favorite stuffed animal to school for a sleepover. We will take
donations, or charge $1 to $2 a stuffy. We will then pose those animals around the school and take
pictures of them. It will look like the child’s stuffy had an amazing sleep over at their school!

The next Parent Club meeting will be on Tuesday, January 30™ @ 6:30p.m. at the PLC building.

Submitted by: Jennifer Madison



